
BSOP – October 2024 
 
 
Dear Support Team,  
 
Greetings from Bethany Thmokol Church.  
 
Rejoicing for almost 100 believers worship God during holidays. I was able to share the 
gospel to the unbelievers. Pray that those who heard God’s word will believe in the 
name of our Lord Jesus Christ. 
 

 
 
 
Grateful to God, we discipled 21 students studying New Life in Christ every Saturday 
afternoon. I was challenged because we learn more on the doctrine of who God is. I 
was thrilled and enjoyed studying God's word. 



 
I was blessed when two of our young people decided to study in the Bible School in 
Phnom Penh City. They are Savoda and Eva. We sent them off last month. I am 
confident that they are ready to face the challenges in the Bible school and being away 
from their comfort zone. From time to time we communicated through messenger 
encouraging them and praying for them. 
 

 



 
 
Please pray for wisdom and strength day by day as they study God's word. Praise God 
they pass the grade 12 exam.  
 
I am so much bless when the Director of Bless Ministry came from the Philippines to 
visit us. This is an English Curriculum contextualized in Bible stories for kids.  

 

 

 
Thank you so much for praying. I am grateful as well for your partnerships of the Gospel 
here in Cambodia. 
 
Grateful,  
Ann Ledesma  
 
Send contributions for Ann’s ministry to: 
Bethlehem Star of Peace 
910 A. S. Fortuna Street 
Mandaue City, Cebu Philippines 6014 

https://www.google.com/maps/search/910+A.+S.+Fortuna+Street+Mandaue+City,+Cebu+Philippines?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/910+A.+S.+Fortuna+Street+Mandaue+City,+Cebu+Philippines?entry=gmail&source=g


 
 

USA donors may send contributions to: 
BSOP/GHI 
P.O. Box 64059 
Eagan, MN 55164-0059 
*Write Ann Ledesma on the memo of the check. 
 
https://globalhz.org/bsop- 
 

https://globalhz.org/bsop-tuling/

